JOSEPH E. HOLLAND

County Clerk, Recorder and Assessor

RENEE BISCHOF

Chief Deputy Registrar of Voters



4440-A Calle Real Santa Barbara, CA 93110

Mailing Address: PO Box 61510 Santa Barbara, CA 93160-1510

COUNTY CLERK, RECORDER AND ASSESSOR ELECTIONS DIVISION

September 27, 2017

Mr. Greg Levin CEO Santa Barbara County Employees' Retirement System 3916 State Street, Suite 100 Santa Barbara, CA 93105

Dear Mr. Levin,

The Santa Barbara County Elections Division has completed tallying the valid ballots received by our office by the 5:00 p.m. deadline on September 26, 2017 for the Santa Barbara Employees' Retirement System Election. This election was to determine which of the two qualified candidates would be elected as General Member, and which of the two qualified candidates would be elected to Retired Alternate.

The certificate of the results of this election is attached herein.

Please contact me if you should have any questions regarding the election at (805) 696-8963.

Sincerely, Rennée Brockey

Renee Bischof

Chief Deputy Registrar of Voters

Santa Barbara County

Clerk, Recorder and Assessor

Elections Division